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About the WVNET Purchasing
Department
The WVNET Purchasing department is responsible for the purchasing of materials, equipment,
supplies and services at the lowest possible cost consistent with the quality required to provide the
best service to WVNET and its member institutions.

We are members of the National Institute of Governmental Purchasing and the National Association
of Educational Buyers. We also participate in consortium buying through PEPPM and E&I.

Who should use WVNET Purchasing?
We encourage all West Virginia businesses – including small, disadvantaged, minority and women-
owned businesses – to participate in our purchasing opportunities.

For more information regarding WVNET’s Purchasing options, please contact us.

https://wvnet.edu/services/purchasing/
http://www.nigp.org/
http://www.naepnet.org/
http://www.naepnet.org/
https://wvnet.edu/about/contact/

